MINISTER PRESENTS FIRST DIGNITY IN CARE AWARD IN MANCHESTER 
Care Services Minister Ivan Lewis presents the first Dignity in Care award to Parkview Rest Home, Clayton, in recognition of the exceptional care provided by staff to the residents. 

Manchester's Dignity in Care scheme was launched in October 2007. A tool kit has been developed to support providers of care achieve 'Dignity in Care Status'. Parkview Rest Home, which provides care for up to 24 older people, agreed to pilot the tool kit and was presented with the award on February 15 2008. The management and staff have enthusiastically embraced the Dignity in Care challenge. Residents and their families have been involved throughout the process providing useful feedback and ideas. 

Councillor Basil Curley, Manchester City Council's lead member for adult social care, said: "Staff at Parkview Rest Home have worked exceptionally hard to provide the high standard of care that has won them this award, they have trail-blazed the standard in Manchester for us. 

"We will now drive forward the government's Dignity in Care work, encouraging as many organisations as possible to work through the tool kit to achieve 'Dignity in Care' status. Everyone deserves to be treated with dignity and respect and this campaign will be a major step towards ensuring there is zero tolerance of abuse and disrespect of people looked after in the health and social care system." 

The Minister for Care Services, Ivan Lewis MP, said: 'I am very pleased to award Manchester's first Dignity in Care Award. This is the first Dignity award I have had the honour to give and I wholeheartedly congratulate the staff at Parkview Rest Home on achieving a high standard of care. 

"The Government is committed to providing leadership, dignity and respect for older people; this is a shared challenge and responsibility. Effective changes to services can be achieved through successful partnership with organisations such as Manchester City Council, who commission services, and staff such as those at Parkview who work so hard to provide a good service." 

Russell Jones, Director of Care Services at Russley Care Homes Group, comments: "We are delighted that Parkview has achieved the very first Dignity in Care Status in the whole of the country. We are aiming to gain the award for all of our other homes with the hope of seeing the campaign reach many other parts of the country - everyone, everywhere should be entitled to be treated with dignity and care." 

 

